Board of Education WORKSHOP MEETING Tuesday, March 5, 2024

A workshop meeting of the Board of Education was held in the High School Library at 5:30 p.m. with the following members present: Hannah Murray, Nate Brace, Kate Davenport, Greggory Houck, and Brent Doane. The following administrators were also present: Kimberleigh Nichols, Holly Carling, Matt Gelder, Wayne Aman, Peter Ahart, and Superintendent Brent Suddaby.

Presentation:

Dr. Kevin McGowan gave a presentation on Strategic Planning.

The group discussed the Thought Exchange results and Candor's Strategic Plan.

Executive Session:

At 8:06 p.m., a motion was made by Brent Doane, seconded by Kate Davenprot, to adjourn to executive session to discuss personnel matters. All Board members listed above were present. At 8:29 p.m., a motion was made by Nate Brace, seconded by Kate Davenport, to adjourn an executive session.

The meeting ended at 8:29 p.m.

Respectfully submitted on behalf of Brent Suddaby, *Kathlyn M. Hinkle, District Clerk*